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Dear FASB Director, 

Barbara Bauswell [BBauswell@qcbt.coml 
Tuesday, June 29, 20044:55 PM 
Director· F ASB 
Barbara Bauswell 
File reference #1102·100 

Letter of Comment No: 5" gil: • 
File Reference: 1102·100 

I am writing to encourage your continuing to allow for employee stock option programs 
similar to the one offered by my employer, Quad City Bank and Trust Company/QCR Holdings. 
This program has provided me with a personal investment in this company. I now feel 
personally vested in the business and how it performs. I take pride in my job and Quad 
City Bank and Trust as a whole. The program is also providing a means for long-term 
savings in what I believe is a strong investme~t my community. Thank you for your time 
and consideration. 

Barbara A. Bauswell 
Loan Quality Manager 
Quad City Bank and Trust Company 
Wk # (563)388-4780 x6207 
bbauswell@qcbt.com 
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